What is your Encore? Tell us how you are spending your retirement. We want to hear from you and share your news with fellow retirees.

- Do you garden, travel, care for grandchildren?
- Have you published a book, poem or article?
- Taken a special trip?
- Given an important speech?
- Done some interesting research?
- Won an award or received an honor?
- Performed in a show?

Tell us your name, position held, year of retirement and your news! Send to Erin at mcdonoughe@wou.edu or 345 N. Monmouth Ave, Monmouth OR 97361.

Name:	
Position/ Department:	
Year of Retirement:	
Your News!	
•	